February 16, 1987

8:30 Ed Colburn left off a map of his right of way off McCurdy Road.

He had the question if the Town Hall is remodel for town offices

would that fall under the large building code. The Selectmen

agreed it would,

9:00 Michael Stickney came in for information to establish a gravel pit.
He has five (5) acres which he plans to build a single family dwelling.
He would like to remove some gravel before building the house.

Mr. Stickney is guessing there are 10,000 to 20,000 yards of gravel on

approx. two (2) acres. It would be a short term pit.

9:15 Bill Hebert brought in plans for remodeling lower Town Hall.
9:50 Chairman Mansfield read correspondence which came in throughout

the week,

G.F. Construction asked for approval of road names in their new
development. Road A would be Laur Hill Dr., Road B would be Gaither Ave.
Linda Hunsaker requested a list of property owners along River Road.
Secretary will supply the list with an appropiate charge.

Michael Rafford, Baybutt Construction Co. questioned if there would be

a building and dumping fee if he was the contractor for the new school

addition. A letter will be sent to him stating no fees but he would
have to comply with any regulations that may be in effect at that time.
Michael Richards was nominated as alternative member of the Planning

Board. He will be completing John Musick term.
Chairman Mansfield made motion to follow a new agenda for Monday evening

meetings.



February 16, 1987

Agenda
7:30 call to order
7:30 - 8:00 communications, reviewing bills, signing checks & etc.

8:00 - 9:00 meet with the Public

9:00 ~ 10:00 meet with department heads
10:00 ~ 11:00 other business

11:00 adjournment

Motion was second by Sel. Dodge and unanimousley agreed by Selectmen.

Meeting adjourned at 11:00 pm

Linda Sizemore



